
President’s  
May 6, 2024 Report 

 
 
 

• DDA Meeting 4/9/2024 – Voted on budget. 
• Planning Commission 4/15/2024 – Brought new member Terri Goldstrom up to speed.   

 
ROADS 
 4/4 Meet with Jesse Campbell and Gary at the Road Commission.   

• Discussed road repairs (culvert replacement) on Lake Street just north of the Road Commission.  The Road 
Commission can replace the culvert at a price not to exceed $2,860.00.  Which is a savings of $2,390.00 from 
the quote from C & C. 

• Jesse will put the Village in for Region 9 Transportation Funds to assist with future seal coating.  It will be 3 
years from now, before we receive funding. Jesse estimates it will run about $16,000.00 per mile of seal coat. 

 
Other 
4/4 Spoke with Mr. Smiley and they estimate the new VA building should be open by Memorial Day.  The Veterans 
Council has received a grant for a vehicle and blacktopping the parking lot.  Cole’s Appliance has donated the flooring 
for the new building.  They will need a curb cut in front of their building to assist handicapped Veterans.  They are 
under the impression that the DDA will pay for. 
 
 
UPCOMING Meeting 
5/14 Tuesday – DDA Meeting 5:30PM Village Hall 
5/20 Monday -  Planning Commission Meeting 6PM Village Hall 
5/21 Tuesday – Fair Board Meeting 7PM Village Hall, however, weather permitting it may be changed to the ARA Site 
pavilion. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

Sheila 
 
 
 


